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The ban on fracking and drilling in the Delaware River Basin must be made complete and
permanent. Proposing regulations permitting nearby water withdrawal and wastewater disposal
from fracking outside the Basin would undermine the entire purpose of the ban. Wastewater from
fracking contains toxic chemicals and radioactive elements that contaminate the entire watershed.
Please safeguard the Delaware River's unique and invaluable watershed for the millions of us who
rely on it for our drinking water. 

Thank you.
 


